
REQUEST FOR PREQUALIFICATION NOTICE 

TANNA AND MALEKULA CONCESSION 

The Department of Energy, a division of the Ministry for Climate Change Adaption, 
Meteorology, Geo-Hazards, Environment, Energy and Disaster Management is formally 
advertising for the tendering of the Tanna and Malekula Electricity Concession.   

The Tanna and Malekula Electricity Concession will provide for the supply of electricity 
services on the islands of Tanna and Malekula, Vanuatu.  The Concession locations will 
include; 

i. Lenakel town and surrounding areas as defined and/or specified in the 
Concession boundary, plus any commercially, technically and financially viable 
future  small electricity systems endorsed by the Government; 

ii. Lakatoro Town and surrounding areas as defined and/or specified in the 
concession boundary, plus any commercially, technically and financially viable 
future  small electricity systems endorsed by the Government; 

Tanna presently has a peak demand of 265kW  while Malekula demands peaks at 250kW and 
both sites receive their electricity supply from diesel-powered stations and small-scale grid-
connected Solar PV of capacities 31.6kW (Tanna) and 21.6kW (Malekula). 

Electricity services to be provided will include operation and maintenance, generation, 
distribution, network expansion, renewable energy, customer services, and revenue 
collection. 

The selection process for a new concessionaire for the Concession will be conducted through 
a two-stage process comprising prequalification and tendering.   

Prequalification of interested companies can be initiated by formally requesting a pre-
qualification package from the Department of Energy.                   

Prequalification submissions will be evaluated and scored per the criteria defined in the 
prequalification package.  Only prequalified companies will be provided access to the final 
tender documents and authorized to submit qualified tenders. 

All prequalification submissions must be submitted in sealed envelopes and delivered to: 

Locked Tender Box, Central Tenders Board Office, Ministry of Finance & Economic  

Management, PMB 9058, Top Floor, S.I.P  Building [Former Melitco Building], Rue Pasteur, 
Port Vila or Email: ctb@vanuatu.gov.vu by latest Wednesday 21st June 2021 at 04:00 pm, 
and clearly marked ‘Confidential: RPQ/DOE/CS/21/630 Prequalification to procure 
Services for Tanna and Malekula Electricity Concession 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

For clarifications of the content of this Request for Prequalification (RPQ) Services 
document, and any further information contact:  

Mr Antony Garae – Director, Department of Energy, PMB 9067, Meteo Complex, Ministry 
Climate Change & Adaptation  

Contact: +678 25201 or gantony@vanuatu.gov.vu 


